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Subject: Waiver Request
Date: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 at 8:21:13 AM Central Daylight Time
From: Dr. Bryant
To: Tally Harp
CC: Gerald Cooper, Mark Gipson

The Midland School District is requesting the waiver for class size reduction in the "Tri-Region K-6 Virtual"  program and is requesting a
class size waiver for grades K-6, per the following; K-2, 30:1 and 3-6, 50:1. 

I have included this in my original application that was submitted yesterday, but I was asked to send this as well.

Thanks.

-- 

Dr. Bruce Bryant

Superintendent

Midland School District

P.O. Box 630

741 Main Street
Pleasant Plains, AR
501-345-8844 


